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ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE WEEK


a. 












1. The Parish Fathers will be visiting Community-5, Sector-2 on Monday, 16th March.

2. The Catenian Association, Malad, will be conducting the Way of the Cross on          Tuesday, 17th March after the 7:00 p.m. mass in the Church.




3. Lenten Recollection for Senior Citizens will be held on 23rd March after the               5:30 p.m. mass, 




4. Since we are coming to the close of the financial year, you are requested to be generous and make your contributions to the Lourdes Community Fund which is used, primarily to help needy Parishioners.


5. Registration forms for the First Holy Communion 2020-21 have been distributed.  Kindly drop the duly filled in forms along with a Xerox copy of the child’s baptism certificate into the drop box placed at the Parish Office before 1st May. 

 
6. Sisters of St. Paul, will be having an exhibition-cum-sale of Bibles, Religious books & articles, next weekend i.e. 21st & 22nd March.  


7. Last weekend collection  amounted to     : Rs 3,11,936  (This is for the works of the 
                                                                                                                      Archdiocese of Bombay)
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Thank you & God Bless your generosity



        (to be read only on Saturday) --  Have a great weekend.
                (to be read on Sunday)            --  Have a blest Sunday and a great week.


  (Michael Pinto)
Parish Priest 
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